STARTING
NEW HOURS OCTOBER
2024

EVENING
HOURS
SPM-6PM

3RD WEDNESDAY OF EVERY MONTH

We hope that by doing so we will be able to
reach out to families in the community
where both parents work and individuals
who work and are unable to meet our
regular work hours can utilize our service.

{¥ HELPING HANDS

POTSDAMHELPINGHANDS.ORG




